
 

 

 

Town of Danville 

Development Review Board (DRB) 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held before the Danville Development Review Board 

 

Wednesday, April 7, 2021 at 7:00 PM  

 

To consider the following applications: 

   

Permit Number:   2021-07 

Submitted by:     Kirk Fenoff/Oneida Road Properties, LLC 

Project Location:  Oneida Road 

Project:          Subdivision 

 

Permit Number:   2021-11 

Submitted by:     Washburn Lodge #92 

Project Location:  57 Brainerd Street 

Project:          Bakery/Pizzeria-rental 

 

 

Application is available for review at the Danville Town Hall or on the Town’s website at 
https://www.danvillevermont.org/administration/zoning-administrator/ 
 
Agenda details along with any Zoom information are available at the Danville Town Hall or on 
the Town’s website at https://www.danvillevermont.org/meetings/development-review-board-
minutes/ 
 
Testimony should be filed in writing to the Danville Development Review Board, PO Box 183, 
Danville, VT 05828 
 
Questions should be directed to the Zoning Administrator at 684-3426 
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